WOOD CHIPS

JANUARY 2001

Next meeting January 8th, at 7:00 PM at Consolidated Lumber located off I-35 West on 67th Street in Merriam Kansas



Kansas City Woodturners Club

Local Chapter of The American Association of Woodturners

Officers:

President Dick Woodhouse (913) 851-5917

Vice President: Alex Garcia (816) 697-2982

Treasurer: Don Gruis (816) 763-3385

Secretary: Jerry Darter (816) 363-2658

Advisor: John Shackelford (913) 583-3303

Librarians: Dick Smith (913) 341-4613 Pete Stiglich (913) 342-9133

Camera: Don Grimes (913) 962-2060

LAST MONTHS PROGRAM

Our December regularly scheduled was canceled due to bad weather. We will have the program that was planned for December at our January meeting.

Show and Tell

We will have a show and tell session at the January meeting. Bring any turned object that you would like to share with the club. It doesn't need to be a flawless piece, we would really like to see your work.

Donations

Our Thanks to Raymond Graham who made and donated a wooden mallet to the club.

2001 Membership dues

Plan to renew your membership at the January meeting, the cost is 20.00 again this year. You can pay our treasurer Don Gruis at our next meeting.

JANUARY MEETING

Let's start the New Year with a party at our January 8th meeting.

There are no requirements for this party, but to bring yourselves. If you have a holiday treat that you would like to bring, please bring it along. The club is providing the beverages and miscellaneous items (Paperware, flatware, etc.). If you can't bring anything, that's okay too. There will be plenty to go around.

We will also have a gift exchange. A "Give a gift, get a gift" exchange. Bring an item, gift wrapped, that you would like to give. Something you've turned or purchased, or maybe even that extra \$100 bill?

If you choose not to bring an item to the exchange, that's ok too. But remember, if you want to receive a gift, you will need to bring a gift.

Most important of all, this is a time to get to know your fellow woodturners and spend time talking about the one thing that we all have in common- Woodturning!

See you on January 8th